
 

 

19 May 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following my letter last week, I wanted to reassure you about the level of increased contact that 
you may have noticed from teachers in school.   
 
As we now know that pupils in Years 7, 8 & 9 will not return to us until September I have asked the 
teaching staff to get a sense from each of the pupils in their classes where they are up to with their 
work.  This is not intended to cause any stress or anxiety, it is simply to help teachers to gauge 
future responses and the setting of work.   
 
Whilst we know that the majority of pupils have completed work set by their teachers, some pupils 
have not communicated this information back to their teachers.  Therefore, could I ask for your 
support in asking your son or daughter to engage with their teachers when they are asked to do 
so? Your help with this will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Also, I will be writing to parents of our Year 10 pupils shortly to explain the details and the 
conditions that we will operate under when we welcome them back to school. 
 
Finally, I am delighted to share some really exciting news which is that we will be hosting a              
Music Concert from our website tomorrow - Wednesday 20 May from 7.00pm.  Simply go to our 
website and click on the link to see our fantastically talented pupils perform through songs and 
musical instruments.   
 
I hope that this will enable us to be together in spirit at a time when we cannot be together in 
person. 
 
Take care and God bless. 
 

 
 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher 


